
Extract from the 422nd Meeting of the Agency, held on 5 October 2004, in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 

7. Proposed Decision on a Waste Licetice 

(0 Licensee: Indaver Ireland 
Carranstown 
Duleek 
Co Meath 

Register of Licence No 167-l 

The Directors considered a recommendation from the Office of Licensing and 
Guidance that the Agency approve the proposed decision. The following 
documentation was submitted: proposed decision; 127 submissions; summary report 
of the inspector. A copy of the licence application was tabled. 

P Larkin gave a presentation 

The Directors considered all the documentation before it and decided to defer a 
decision pending clarification of issues raised during detailed discussion. 


